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[ K. Christopher ] Hi. I'm Kaitlyn Christopher and this is the March 5th edition of IUPUI's The 
Spot.  
 
The new History Wall was installed on the 2nd floor of the Campus Center this week. It includes 
a variety of photos and text highlighting campus history, which dates back to the early 1900s. 
The Spot spoke with Suzanne Vick about its production.  
 
[ S. Vick ] I'm here on the second floor of the Campus Center by the new history corridor exhibit 
that will be a permanent exhibit in the building. It goes through all of IUPUI's history to today. 
As far as the exhibit goes, it starts even prior to 1969, the times of the neighborhood here. You'll 
see a lot of people, a lot of events, a lot of campus aerial photos, so you can see the campus 
change over time, in the past 40 years and even prior. So, those will be some of the highlights 
you'll see on the wall, and there will actually be descriptions with each one of the pictures as 
well.  
 
[ K. Christopher ] Applications for the Plater Civic Engagement Medallion are due the 3rd week 
of March. Each year the award is given to students who demonstrate outstanding commitment to 
their communities. See the website for more information.  
 
Playing in their final home game, The men's basketball senior class of Drew Conner, Austin 
Montgomery and Bill Van Senus shouldered the load as the Jags won their 19th straight game 
over Western Illinois, 72-54, during Senior Night. The women's basketball team also defeated 
Western 47-45, sending their seniors to the Summit League Tournament. Congratulations and 
good luck to both teams!  
 
Just a reminder to all students: The FAFSA deadline is March 10th.  
 
That's the Spot for this week. Check us out each Wednesday on our podcast at jagtv.iupui.edu. 
See you later!  
 


